
Hi ________, 

 

Thank you for showing interest in being part of the new Materials Management Planning Commitee 
(MMPC). If you are interested in learning more the current Solid Waste Planning Commitee would like to 
extend an offer for you to atend any mee�ngs. Currently, the Solid Waste Planning Commitee mee�ngs 
once a month on the 4th Wednesday of each month at 10 am. These mee�ngs are held at the Fillmore 
Complex at 12220 Fillmore St, West Olive, MI 49460.  

 

I have also atached some helpful links below again for any addi�onal informa�on regarding Part 115. At 
this �me, I believe the commitee will meet monthly unless the commitee feels it needs to meet more 
o�en.  

 

If the County becomes the County Approving Agent (CAA) soon, there will be a County Wide applica�on 
process to be part of the new MMPC. It is the hope of the SWPC, that by extending the offer to start 
atending mee�ngs and providing some useful Part 115 to local community businesses that fit 
commitee seat requirements that those members will be beter prepared when they apply and have the 
knowledge set to dive into Part 115 and crea�ng the new Materials Management Plan (MMP). 

 

 

 

For additional information regarding Part 115 Update, Materials Management Plan, and Ottawa 
County’s efforts please see the below links: 

EGLE Part 115 Update Webpage 

Part 115 Update (Subsection 11)-Materials Management Plan 

Material Management Quick Guide 

Ottawa County Solid Waste Management Plan/Committee  
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